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Port of Cardiff 

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS 

 
 

NOTIFICATION OF TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT  ON LONGSHIPS 
ROAD 

 
     

Port Users are advised that between 1715 – 2200 on Thursday 
April 18

th
 2019, there will be filming taking place in various 

locations off Longships Road, Cardiff with traffic management 
in place. 

 
Users are advised to use an alternative route to avoid delays. 

 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 
Please inform all relevant staff of this work. 

 
 

If you require any further information please contact 
John Phillips 

01633 204449 
 


